City of Rockingham Councillor Matthew Whitfield

May 11" 2015
To the Boundary Commissioners.
I submitted my suggestions recently to you and my focus was based upon the suburb of Baldivis.

In that submission | highlighted (amongst many other facts) that the suburb is the fastest growing
suburb in Australia and that it makes sense for the suburb to no longer be split into two.

It is pleasing to read through the submissions and find support from various different sources-
1. The Liberal Party believes that the locality of Baldivis should no longer be divided
2. The WA Labor Party believes that the transfer of a single district be placed into the South
Metro region. _
3. The City of Armadale believes a new district be created ‘Baldivis’
I am optimistic that the Commissioners will take all of this support into account when a decision is
made.

Yours

Matthew Whitfield



